MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlotte City Council

FROM:

Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney

RE:

CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE:

December 23, 2020

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. **Fire Board.** I have had conferences with the Interim City Manager regarding the Fire Board, and a conference with Chief Fullerton, Assessor Randy Jewell and Interim City Manager Thomas Thomas as well.

I wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

TMH:cf